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No.  ATP30 1/2017         

 24 January 2017 

Subject The notification of bidding result 

Attention President 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 ATP30 Public Company Limited (“the Company”), who is a shuttle service provider for factory 

employee, would like to notify that the Company has been appointed to provide shuttle services with 10 air-

conditioned buses for Aisin Thai Automotive Casting Co., Ltd., starting from 1 May 2017 to 30 April 2022. In that 

regard, the Company is currently in the process of signing the service agreement and the procurement of new 

vehicles for such operation.  

Please be informed accordingly, 

 
                                                                                                      Yours sincerely, 

 
                                                                                                       Mr.Piya  Techakul 

                           Managing Director 


